
 

 

OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

 Your Ref: 19152695 

 Our Ref:       24-1908 

 Telephone:  7322 3347 

  
 
 

 

  

 , 
 
In reference to your application made pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 1991 (FOI Act), 
access was sought to:  
 

“How many road crash incidents involving a pedestrian occurred on the Eyre Peninsula between 2016 
and 2020? Where did each incident take place, including town, street and intersection (if applicable). 
How many, and which, of these pedestrian crash incidents resulted in injury?” 

 
South Australia Police (SAPOL) has located a document that falls within the scope of your 
request.  The document is numbered and described in the following schedule.  The schedule 
contains the details of the determination in compliance with section 23. 
 

SA POLICE - FREEDOM OF INFORMATION UNIT SCHEDULE 
No. Document Description Status 

1 Pedestrian Vehicle Collisions Eyre Peninsula 2016 -2020  Full Release  

 
Disclosure 
In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your FOI 
application, and the documents to which you are given access, will be published on the SAPOL 
website Disclosure Log. A copy of PC045 can be found at 
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/ data/assets/pdf file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf. If you 
disagree with publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 3 May 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Senior Sergeant Kelly Johnson  
Freedom of Information Unit 
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer) 
 
3 April 2024 




